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,/ In Reply Refer To: 508/115

0. S. Nuclear Regul'atory Commission
Division of Fuel / Cycle . and Material

'
Safety, NMSS '

Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJ: Extension of license No. 10-01169-01

The amount of research conducted at the VAMC (Atlanta) has been
rapidly expanding in recent months. We have recently received a
licensing guide for a specific license of broad scope for
byproduct material. This type of license is more appropriate for
our facility than the specific licens= for medical use now held.

We would like to request a license extension of 90 days in order
,

[ to prepare a license application for a specific license of broad
( scope.
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ALRED, JR.*

Medical Center Director
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James W. Fletcher, M.D.
Director, Nuclear Medicine Service
V.A. Central Office 7,

810 Vermont Avenue, N.W. / ./<
~

Washington, D.C. 20420
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